ARMA Greater Columbus Ohio Chapter Board Meeting – 
November 15, 2018
Hofbrauhaus, Columbus
	Attendance

	1.

Arlene Swanson Chairperson of the Board

X
6.

Debbie Gantt 

Director - Seminar

X
11.

Jeff Hitch
Director – Community Service

X
2.

Pari Swift

President

X
7.

Josiah Wilkinson
Director - Membership

3.

Kamal Kapoor
President Elect

X
8.

Joy Nelson
Director - Education
X
4.

Jeremy Graham Treasurer

X
9.

Trent Slabaugh
Director - Web Site

X
5.

Sheila Campbell

Secretary

X
10.

Sam Isom
Director - Marketing



	Agenda Items


Meeting was called to order by Pari at 2:00 pm.

New Business:

Schedule is completed for the year.  The board started discussing speakers for 2019-2020.

Students:  Pari sent out information from International to the board.  There was a student that attended this month’s meeting.

Leadership conference is at Omaha, NE from July 17-19, 2019.  The new regional directors will be more involved with this year’s conference.
Need to get a slate of positions and candidates ready for the elections.  As well as awards.

Secretary:  

Debbie made a motion to accept the minutes as written.  Jeff second.  All in favor, motion passed.
Treasurer:
Trent made a motion to approve all reports through October.  Sheila second.  All in favor, motion passed.
Marketing:  No report
Web site:

The board discussed that we need to do more advertising.  On Eventbrite, we need to have some more diverse words so that it will pop up on people’s suggestions.  The room at Hofbrauhaus can hold 138 but the board is limiting first time attendees to 20.

Merry Beary Bears along with the December meeting has been posted.  Along with the “save the date” reminders.

Membership:  
The letter sent to new members has been put in the google drive for access by Josiah.

Education:

Joy would like to add a slide that runs during networking that has other websites that offers good reference / best practices material such as AIIM and ARMA Int.
Seminar:

Waiting on the signed agreement from the speakers.

We want to have to have information about the seminar ready at the February meeting.

Sam discussed seminar items to put in the bags.
Community Service:

Jeff will make a flyer for Merry Bears and send it out as a separate communication to the membership.  All collections are to be completed in December.

Sheila made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 2:40 pm. Debbie seconded the motion.  All in favor, motion passed.

	Action Items


	Assigned to
	Item
	Due by

	
	
	

	
	
	


	Next Meeting


No Board meeting in December.  Next board meeting on January 17, 2019.
